
 
ASBURY PARK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
RESCHEDULED MEETING NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given to the legal residents of the Asbury Park School District, County 
of Monmouth, and State of New Jersey, that the Workshop Meeting and Regular Meeting 
of the Board of Education held at the Bradley Elementary School, 1100 Third Avenue, 
Asbury Park, NJ 07712 scheduled on March 30, 2017 has been rescheduled to March 23, 
2017. The Workshop Meeting starts at 6:00pm followed by the Regular Meeting at 
7:00pm.  
 
The Board may convene into Closed Session for the purpose of discussing personnel, 
pending litigation and matters of attorney client privilege.  Action will be taken.  Notice 
of this meeting is being published in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act. 
 
Dated: March 1, 2017 
 Mr. Geoffrey Hastings 
 Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


